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KEEPING THE BEAT 
 

Presentation Day 
What exciting news that we will be holding our Presentation Day event this      
Friday.  The Department of Education guidelines on COVID-19 allows us to      
welcome either two parents or carers from each family into our school. Please 
bring a hat, sunglasses and a water bottle with you, as the ceremony will be held 
outside. This is a little different, but it is what we need to do.  Remember to    
arrive at 9am so you can sign in either by QR code or paper. This must be       
completed prior to the ceremony. 

School Swimming and Water Safety Program 
Lessons will begin on Monday 30 November. Students will 
need to bring their swimmers to school, have a towel, a 

rash vest and a pair of thongs to wear 
around the pool area.   Students will be 
changing at school and walking down to 
the pool, so pack an extra casual t-shirt 
and some shorts to wear back to school over their swimmers.  
Their school clothes will stay at school where they will change 
again after their lessons. 

 Presentation Day                               
Friday 27 Nov  9:30 - 10:30am 

 Swimming Lessons                              
Monday 30 Nov to Friday 11 Dec 

 Year 6 Farewell Day                 
Monday 14 December 

 Last Day of 2020 for students                    
Wednesday 16 December 

Thank you to Bakers Delight for donating the buckets that 
will be used in our Drumming performance on Friday. 


